
 

Email to SWRCB: commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov. 

Date:   3/16/15  

Subject:  “3/17-18/15 BOARD MEETING Item #7,  

DROUGHT-RELATED EMERGENCY REGULATIONS FOR URBAN 

WATER CONSERVATION 

Attn: Felicia Marcus, Chair 

 

Hello Felicia, 

A simple modification to the proposed mandate, of a 2-day restriction on outdoor irrigation, may 

allow for higher water conservation and less property damage.  Those water users that are 

already metered should have an option. They can water 2-days a week and water as much as they 

need ( certainly over watering will take place) or option 2 which would allow users to water 

some percentage less (10%-40%) than the historical value of the average of the last five years. 

Most all local water agencies have this data and can monitor and police these reductions.   

 

Respectfully, Michael 

 
Michael Simpson 

Los Altos Golf and Country Club 

Director of Maintenance 

1560 Fairway Drive 

Los Altos, CA 94024 

(650) 207-1126 cell 

(650) 948-6232 office 

(650) 948-0468 fax 

Email-msimpson@lagcc.com 

 

(3/17-18/15) Board Meeting- Item 7
Urban Water Emergency Regs

Deadline: 3/16/15  by 12:00 noon
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